From: Stark, Alan

Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 8:34 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: Berlin, Steve; Stokes, Tracy; Johnson, Edith

Subject: Travel Disclosure for Alan Stark

> Steve,

>

> Per our phone conversation yesterday,  As Ms. Putz stated, "The trip was a success" and I concur with her statement.  I left Chicago on Monday 12/9/13 and returned 12-11-13.  I did not accept anything above reasonable travel expenses or any honoraria.  Andrea and I went to Washington DC for a meeting of the Lead and Copper Rule Technical Advisory Workgroup (LCR TAW) coordinating by the American Water Works Association. The LCR TAW serves to inform the EPA's National Drinking Water Advisory Committee about lead and copper in drinking water and recommends potential changes to the Lead and Copper Rule.  This gave the City of Chicago a voice in the regulatory process for the Lead and Copper Rule.  As a result of our work, the American Water Works Association paid for the hotel, airplane tickets, and food during the trip.  Please let me know if you require any further information.

  Have a great Holiday!!!

  Thanks

  Alan Stark

